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Adjustment to Pilotage Dues 
 
 
Purpose 
 
 The purpose of this paper is to seek members’ endorsement on the proposed 

adjustment to pilotage dues. 

 
Proposal 
 
2. The Hong Kong Pilots Association Ltd. (HKPA) have consulted the industry 

and met with the representatives of the Hong Kong Liner Shipping Association. The 

proposed adjustment to the current pilotage dues adopted since 1 January 2012 has been 

agreed.  Details of the proposed adjustment are stated in the attached self-explanatory 

letter dated 11 May 2015 at Annex I. 

 
Presentation 
 
3 This paper will be presented by the HKPA.  

 
Advice Sought 
 
4. Members’ comments or endorsement are invited. Subject to members’ 

endorsement, the Marine Department will follow up on the necessary legislative 

amendments to the Pilotage (Dues) Order, Cap. 84D. 

 

 

Marine Department 
June 2015 



 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 


